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Ladies & Gentlemen, 

 

As a full-time Realtor living in Salem, I have experienced the frustration of my clients 

who want to live in West Salem but do not want to deal with the current bridge 

situation.   A third bridge would eliminate that issue, as that is usually the only 

drawback to moving to West Salem.  I also believe the current bridge situation is a 

safety hazard, as I drive from South Salem and often have to move from the far left 

lane to the far right lane quickly.  I realize everyone should be driving slowly on the 

bridge but that is not always the case. 

 

Thank you for considering my opinion. 

 

God by with you, 

Cindy Kenagy 


